
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 2015 
 

This Week…. 
 
 I hope everyone enjoyed their 

Thanksgiving Break.  This week we will 

begin doing lots of Christmas themed 

activities.  We will be learning more 

letters, sounds, and blending sounds to make 

words. We will be counting the syllables in words and 

rhyming.  In math we will continue 

composing/decomposing numbers and counting. 

 
Coming Up… 

 
Dec. 10

th
-Santa pictures  

     Dec. 16th-Polar Express Day(wear your PJ’s) 
     Dec. 17th- Christmas Musical for 1st & 2nd  
     Dec. 18th-Christmas Party 
 

 

 
 Don’t forget to send in your 
item for the Gingerbread 
Houses by Dec. 4th. We will 
be making Gingerbread 
houses on December 11th.  
We will need some parent 

volunteers to help put the gingerbread houses 
together before the 11

th
.   If you are willing to 

help my class or Mrs. Simpson’s class, please let 
me know.  Thanks!  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Christmas Shirts 

We will be making shirts for the kids to 

wear at our Christmas party.  Please send in 

a white or light colored sweatshirt, 

turtleneck, short sleeve, or long sleeve shirt 

for your child.  If you are able to donate an extra 

shirt, I would really appreciate it!  You can find t-

shirts at Hobby Lobby or JoAnn Fabric for around $3.  

Please let me know if you are not able to purchase a 

shirt.  Please send in shirts by December 4th.   

 

 

We will visit the Santa 

Shop on Wednesday at 

10:15.  If you would like 

for your child to 

participate, please send in money on this 

day.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

Scan the QR code to watch a video 
about 3d shapes!   
 
 
 

 
 

 

Santa Shop 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


